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Zambia is mobilizing additional financial support and
investments to transition from REDD+ readiness to
REDD+ implementation. As such, the strategy offers a
unique opportunity for development partners to
complement Zambia’s efforts in addressing REDD+
implementation. A phase Il programme of the UN-REDD
Programme is imperative to ensure that the last four years
of hard work are capitalized on with minimal or no gaps.

3. Mobilization of strategic partnerships: The
government, with the support of UN agencies and other
development partners, will be developing proposals and
concept notes for engaging with key development
partners in support of REDD+ implementation in Zambia.
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